
 

 

January 11 2024 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Next week, on Thursday January 25, we will hold a Languages Day during which we will highlight the many 
languages spoken within our school community. We are proud to be an international school which not only 
respects our unique cultures and different backgrounds but also which proudly serves our local and our 
global communities. 
 
Our linguistic community is diverse, with over twenty languages spoken as a first language at home. The 
most widely spoken languages in our school are Arabic, English, Indonesian (both Bahasa and Javanese), 
Urdu and Hindi. Many of our students are multilingual, as are also many of our teachers and other 
professionals. This commitment to both language study and language usage at a very high level makes me 
very proud indeed to serve such an inclusive and progressive organisation. 
 
Ahead of the day itself, I am keen for us to highlight further the multilingual nature of our community by 
creating a video to be shared online of students speaking in different languages. If clips of students saying 
the phrases below could be sent to info@dbswakra.com then our marketing team will release a montage 
of the separate videos. Ideally the videos sent to us should be as high-quality as possible with very little 
background noise. Also, if the videos could arrive with an email explaining which language is being spoken, 
then that would really help us to put the video together! 
 
“Welcome to the DBS Wakra Languages Day. We are proud to be a community in which many languages 
are spoken. My language is …” 
 
Also during the same week, schools across Qatar will celebrate International Day Of Education. In DBS 
Wakra, we will acknowledge this during assemblies and lessons as well as planning activities to run 
alongside our Languages Day sessions.  
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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